From: Margheim, Stephanie (DNR)

To: Jessica_Lally@Yakama.com

Cc: Kelly Bacon (CD); SMITH, JOE (DNR)

Subject: Indian Camp Campground Expansion CU-19-00006 Response
Date: Tuesday, March 3, 2020 3:23:14 PM

Attachments: CU-19-00006 Indian Camp Camparound Yakama Response.pdf

Good afternoon Jessica,

Please see the attached response from DNR regarding the Indian Camp Campground Expansion
Conditional Use Permit comment provided by the Yakama Nation Cultural Resources Program.

Thank you,

Stephanie Margheim

Recreation Specialist

Southeast Region

Washington State Department of Natural Resources (DNR)
Office: (509) 925-0984

Cell: (509) 571-0279

stephanie.margheim@dnr.wa.gov
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March 3, 2020

Jessica Lally, Yakama Nation Archaeologist
Yakama Nation Cultural Resources Program
Post Office Box 151

Toppenish, WA 98948

RE: Indian Camp Campground
Dear Jessica Lally,

Thank you for your comment regarding the Indian Camp Campground Expansion (Kittitas
County CU-19-00006). DNR Archaeologist Nathaniel Morse completed an archaeological
survey of the project area in October 2019 and completed the project report of the survey on
November 13, 2019. The project report has been submitted to the Department of Archaeology
and Historic Preservation under Project # 2019-10-07669 entitled “Indian Camp Campground
Renovation and Expansion.”

Sincerely,

Joe Smith
Forest Operations District Manager

c: Kelly Bacon, Kittitas County Planner 1
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